
CITY OF CRESTVIEW 

FENCING SERVICES  
RFP - 24-06-18 

 
ADDENDUM NO.  1 

 
This addendum is to advise that we have received the following questions and have responded, 
as follows: 
 

1. The BID form requires submission of a letter and says to have it approved by the city 
first. Is there a form for this? 
 

There is no specific form provided for this purpose. However, a formal letter requesting approval 
to use subcontractors should be prepared on your company letterhead. This letter should 
reference ITB #24-06-18-OM and be addressed to the City of Crestview. It should clearly outline 
your request and any pertinent details about the subcontractors to ensure a thorough review and 
approval process by the city officials. 
  

2. Also, are there any specific job scopes of properties needing work currently? I see the LF 
requirements, just curious about the expected scope of projected work needed. As our 
firm may be interested in the opportunity, please help us better understand the possible 
scope of Special Projects expected by the City. 
 
 

The special projects expected by the city include a variety of fencing services for city facilities 
and special projects as needed. This covers routine and emergency fencing needs for all city 
facilities, lift stations, water wells, retention ponds, and miscellaneous locations as deemed 
necessary by the City of Crestview. Additionally, there may be specialty fencing services 
required that fall outside the typical scope of work, subject to prior approval by the designated 
city department. 
  

           
 

-END OF ADDENDUM- 


